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To: response <response@hkex.com.hk> 
Subject: Re: Profit Requirement CP 
 
WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 

 
Dear HKEX: 
 
Re the recent consultation paper about the increase in profit requirement for companies 
wishing to IPO, I support the increase by 150% to match the increase of the market cap 
requirement in 2018. Also the profit requirement has not been changed for the past 26 years, 
and therefore I believe it should be increased, especially given there are lot of companies who 
are listed without any proper investors at IPO or the entire time it was listed. 
 
Thanks! 
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